
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Thursday, March 2, 2017. 

 
 
Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is:  Taco Bar & Wedges.   Cost is $5.00 which includes 
milk  & dessert. Wedges are available for $2.00 as well as the Salad Bar for a 
student price of $2.50. 
 
CCS is celebrating our Winter Carnival this week.  Tomorrow’s Dress Up Day is  
PJ Day!  Wear your PJs today to show you are ready to start March Break.  
There will be grade level enrichment activities in the afternoon. 
 

This message is for Gr. 3-5 Drama Club parents: if anyone has any of the props  
on the list that was sent home (and is on the school website), please bring/send  
them in to Mrs. Hitchcock as soon as possible.  We want to see what is left to get  
for props and costumes.   
 
The Andrew & Laura McCain Art Gallery is hosting a 2017 Art Kids March Break 
Camp from  March 7-10th.  This camp is for ages 5-12.  If interested you can pick 
up a registration form  at the school office. 
 
This message is for students interested in participating in the STEAM Expo Day 
on March 18, 2017 at the Nashwaaksis Middle School.    Students may pick up 
registration information between 8:00 a.m. and 9:15 a.m.  An Event Schedule 
will be attached to today’s email or you may pick one up in the school office. 
 

There will be a school dance on Wednesday, March 15th to make up for the dances  
that had to be cancelled due to the weather. The Gr. 3-5 dance will be 6:00-7:00 p.m. 
and the Middle School dance will be 7:15-9:00 p.m. Admission is $2 if your child has  
paid their student fee and $4 if they haven't. The extra $2 will go towards their student  
fee.  The Grade 8 class will be selling snacks and drinks with proceeds going towards  
their year-end trip. Any parents willing to help supervise either dance are asked to  
call the school and leave a message for Mrs. Hitchcock, telling which dance you  
can help with.  
 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
 

There have been several cases of lice found in our school.  Please be diligent 
to check your child’s head daily!  If you have any questions or concerns 
please call the school.  Thank you for your support in this! 
 

Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 



New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.asp 
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